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Building on the great 
success of our 
Challenger 
Basketball Program 
over the past few 
years, the Plainview-
Old Bethpage CSD 
decided to start a 
Challenger Soccer 
Program this fall. 
The team currently 
has 8 student 
athletes in grades 7-
12. The schedule for 
this season included 

games against rival schools Seaford, South Huntington, 
Bethpage, Mineola and 
finally, Massapequa.  The 
team is coached by Cheri 
Wojnicki and Ed Broad.  
  
The student athletes have 
been practicing since late 
September, working on 
improving their soccer 
skills - passing, dribbling 
and shooting.  The team also prides itself on its sportsmanship 
and camaraderie between players.   
  
All of the hard work paid off when we played our first game of 

the season on Thursday, 
October 10, 2019. The game was 
against the Seaford School 
District. The team showed great 
energy and effort.  
  
We can’t wait to see how this 
team grows and progresses this 
year.  
  
LET’S GO HAWKS!!!!!  

#POBproud 


